
 

 

 

 
 

Y5/6: 96.1% Below 

Y3/4: 98% Well done 

Y1/2: 87.5% Well below 

Reception: 87.3% Well 

below 

 

This week’s whole school 

attendance: 93.1% 

Below 

 

 

Yearly school attendance 

to date: 95.5%  

Below  

 

Target: 96.6% - 

Expected Standard for all 

schools.  

Poor attendance impacts 

negatively on your child’s 

potential and life chances. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Only one week to go until the end of term! 

This year seems to have flown by and we now only have one week left before the end of this academic 

year. The final week is going to be busy with activities so below is a list of what is happening. 

 Monday 15th July – Y6 children to attend Freebrough and Laurence Jackson. To ensure a smooth 

transition, please see the information your child has brought home today. Shuffle Up Day for the 

rest of school. Children will move up into their new classes for Monday and Tuesday. New Reception 

children will join us for dinner with parents. Parent’s open evening 3-6pm. 

Tuesday 16th July – New Reception children staying for lunch and to be picked up at 12.30pm. Rest 

of school in their new classes.  

Wednesday 17th July – 2 Year old and Nursery children finish for summer. Parent questionaires to 

be returned and entered into a prize draw.  

Friday 19th July – Final day of term. Star of the Year assembly and Attendance Awards. Children 

can be collected at 1pm.  

PLEASE REMEMBER THERE WILL BE NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS NEXT WEEK.  

Summer Fair Success  

HUGE thanks to everyone who attended the Summer Fair on Monday. It was a fantastic sunny 

afternoon with rides, smiles and very wet teachers! We took just over £500 and made a profit of 

nearly £300, which will be used towards trips and visitors next year. The raffle was drawn today and 

there will be a list of the winners outside the main office.  Thank you again for all the support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 SATS results 

This week, the Year 6 children received their SATS 

results.  Lingdale achieved ABOVE National in Reading, 

Writing and Maths combined. This will be the second year 

running for successful results.  We are over the moon! The 

staff are so proud of each and every one of the children in 

Year 6 and the staff. The children have worked extremely 

hard this year and are a credit to their families and the 

school. If you have any questions about your child’s results, 

please do not hesitate to contact us and make an 

appointment for Monday. 

Head Teacher’s Awards: For being a good 

friend 

Heidi P—Mrs Jones 

Bailey M —  Miss Stonehouse 

Riley C -Mrs Crame 

Tilly E —Mr Fairbridge 

Rosie O - Mrs Norris 
Rock star of the week is  

Emily Clarke 

 (Year 3) 
 
 

, 

Monday 15th July – Parent’s Open Evening 3-6pm – If you would like to 

discuss your child’s report, please make an appointment at the office or 

call 01287 651723. 

Break up for Summer Friday 19th July 19 – Children may be collected 

at 1pm. 

Nursery/2 Year provision break up Wednesday 17th July 19 

Return to school on Wednesday 4th September 2019 
5 Statutory PD Days for Sept 19/20 (School closed for staff training) 

PD Day 1 = Monday 2nd Sept 2019 

PD Day 2 = Tuesday 3rd September 2019 

PD Day 3 = Friday 3rd April 2020 

PD Day 4 = Monday 20th July 2020 

PD Day 5 = TBC  

This week, parents have reported cases of nits and a case of threadworm. 

Please check your child’s hair over the weekend and look out for signs of 

threadworm.  If your child has threadworm, please ensure ALL family 

members are treated.Thank you  

 

 

  Working together to be the best we can be 

12.7.19 
  

 

 

Transition 

Next week the children will shuffle up to their new classes 

for two days.  Please can all children arrive at their normal 

doors and we will shuffle up after Monday morning 

assembly. Children attending breakfast club will arrive as 

normal. Thank you  

 

 


